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"Good Medical Practice" MUST allow Doctors [and all medical professionals] to practice
according to their Beliefs and Culture - otherwise it is just another way of stopping
freedom of speech - pushed by a small minority who wants all Australians to be clones of
their evil - thinking selves.
I hope common sense and decency will start - and Political Correctness will stop - with
your decision.

What happened in Australia to the rule of thumb - the MAJORITY rules.

Mary Murray
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